VCB DINNER – Sept 27, 2018
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	Club President Jean Maurice Pigeon welcomes new member Kent Smerdon.
	
	Club President Jean Maurice Pigeon welcomes new member Fern Baillargeon.
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	It was full house at the September VCB dinner for the special presentation by climatologist Dave Phillips. 
	
	Dave Phillips' presentation was both informative and entertaining.
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	Ron McKay (left) thanks our guest and presenter Dave Phillips, Environment Canada's senior climatologist.


	
	Past President Bill Sergeant (left) presents a cheque for $200 to Norm Marion in support of an "Armistice 100" plaque project in the village of Coldwater.


